

## TOWN OF HATFIELD MASSACHUSETTS

LYDIA SZYCH TOWN CLERK

TOWN CLERK Memorial Town Hall 59 Main Street

Hatfield, MA 01038

PHONE: 413-247-0492, ext 112 FAX: 413-247-5029 **EMAIL:** townclerk@townofhatfield.org

FEB13 20 3:28PM

February 13, 2020

BALLOT TESTING—February 19, 2020—11:00 AM

SAFETY COMPLEX (FIRE DEPT) – CONFERENCE ROOM

Please be advised that the "test deck" for the ballots for the Presidential Primary Election of March 3, 2020 will be held on Wednesday, February 19, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. Sample ballots are prepared manually and with the Auto-Mark system, and tallied manually. They are then tallied by the Image Cast Tabulator. The results are then compared to verify the accuracy of the Tabulator programs. The test will be conducted at the Safety Complex (Fire Dept) – Conference Room due to the construction work on the Town Hall.

Lydia Szych Town Clerk

Cc: Democratic Town Committee